
 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 1995 

 

The Executor 

Estate of Richard Case Nagell 

402 ½ North Michael Torena 

Los Angeles, California 

 

Dear Executor: 

 

It was with great regret that we learned of the passing of Mr. Richard Nagell.  Only a few days ago, 

on October 31, we had sent a letter to him in order to begin what we hoped would be a fruitful 

discussion about his records and knowledge of events related to the assassination of President 

Kennedy. 

 

We understand that you were a relative and confidant of Mr. Nagell.  We thus extend to you our 

sympathy for your loss. 

 

As you may know, the Assassination Records Review Board is charged with the responsibility of 

collecting records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  As you are no doubt aware, Mr. 

Dick Russell has written book suggesting that Mr. Nagell may have been in possession of valuable 

information related to the assassination.  In order to protect the interest of the American people in 

Mr. Nagell's records, we are enclosing a subpoena form to help clarify the types of records in which 

we are interested.  We very much regret the necessity of sending such materials to you at this time, 

but we need to ensure that the records are protected. 

 

We will be very pleased to work with you to reach a mutually agreeable time and place for 

examination of the records.  Please contact us as soon as you conveniently can. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 



 P.O. Box 3673 

Los Angeles, California  90078 


